

Outreach will be holding a TOILETRIES drive to support the Cross Roads House in Portsmouth, New Hampshire during the month of November.

The Cross Roads House has provided transitional and emergency shelter to the Seacoast community since 1982. Last year alone, Cross Roads House provided shelter and assistance to 461 people, including 28 families with 50 children.

Toiletries are some of the most needed items on the Cross Road House 'Wish List." Outreach will be collecting toiletries including both personal care and hygiene items - during the month of November, and will match your donations up to \$500.

Possible items for donation include:

- Pocket-size tissue packs
- Individual packets of ibuprofen
- Toothpaste
- Lip Balm
- Deodorant
- Full Size Bottles of Body Wash, Shampoo, and Conditioner.
- Disposable Razors
- Shaving Cream
- Nail clippers
- Tweezers
- Antibacterial hand wipes
- Full-Size Bottles of Lotion

Please drop off your donations by November 30th.

Thank you for your generosity!